INVITATION TO BID
 
The Sherrard Public Library District, seeks bids for new furniture for an approx. 6,108 SF building. Bid package includes 1. Library shelving, end panels, and canopy tops. 2. Commercial Furniture.  Paper bidding documents will be available at the library, and digital documents available on the library’s website (www.sherrardlibrary.org) starting Friday June 9, 2017 at 10:00 a.m. prevailing time. Sealed bids will be received at the Sherrard Public Library District, 201 5th Avenue, Sherrard, IL 61281 ordirector@sherrardlibrary.org on June 19th at 2:30 p.m. prevailing time.  For questions please contact the director at director@sherrardlibrary.org or (309) 593-2178.
 
Sherrard Public Library District Board of Trustees and Bobbi Jackson, Director, Sherrard Public Library District
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